
 
TEST UPDATE NOTICE 

NOTIFICATION DATE:  12 Oct 2022 
EFFECTIVE DATE: 17 Oct 2022           

 
 
Affected Test: 

• CLOSTRIDIUM DIFFICILE TOXIN DETECTION (LAB253)  
 

 
Explanation:  
 
On 17 October 2022, the Microbiology Laboratory at Ruby Memorial Hospital will update its testing 
algorithm for Clostridium (Clostridioides) difficile infection (CDI). This change will have no impact on 
diagnostic test performance (sensitivity/specificity) or test turnaround time.  The updated “reverse” 
algorithm will include: 
 

1. Toxin gene (tcdB) PCR (Cepheid GeneXpert) performed on ALL samples. 
2. Toxin A/B immunoassay (Alere Quik-Chek Complete) ONLY on PCR positive specimens. 

 
Test results are reported as before (“Positive”, “Negative”, “Indeterminate”), however, individual test 
values will be displayed differently to reflect both the change in testing sequence and the elimination 
of GDH common antigen.  Example reports are illustrated in the Appendix. 
 
These changes are made to optimize required institutional reporting for CDI to the National Healthcare 
Safety Network.  
 
 

QUESTIONS ABOUT THIS TESTING 
Amanda Murray, Technical Specialist Microbiology, 304-598-3212 (amanda.murray@wvumedicine.org) 
Beth Thorne, Technical Specialist Microbiology, 304-598-3212 (elizabeth.thorne@wvumedicine.org)  
Ryan Demkowicz, Director Clinical Microbiology, 304-598-2740 (ryan.demkowicz@hsc.wvu.edu) 
Rocco LaSala, Director WVUH Clinical Laboratories, 304-598-4802 (plasala@hsc.wvu.edu) 
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Appendix 
Ruby Memorial Hospital C. difficile Laboratory Test Reporting Format 

    
 

 

New Reporting Format: 
 

Positive 

 
 

Indeterminate 

 
 

 
Negative 
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